
              
 
 
          Saturday, January 16 

   Vigil Mass   

  5:00 p.m.  Covid-19 Essential Workers  

                      Living & +Deceased 
              Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

      Sunday, January 17 

 8:00 a.m.   + Mary Ann Medvetz  

10:00 a.m.    + Helen Timko 

  3:00 p.m.* +Deceased Members of Sicknick Fam. 

  5:00 p.m.     People of the Parish 
   Monday, January 18 

9:00 a.m.      +Ludovina Neves 

      Tuesday, January 19                     

7:30 a.m.     +Stan Evanowski, Sr. 

      Wednesday, January 20   

6:15 p.m. *    +Msgr. Andrew Wadsworth 

                       +Horacio Valdes 

                       Thursday, January 21              

7:30 a.m.      +Leo Barry 

                       Friday, January 22 

7:30 a.m.      +Joseph Chou 

     Saturday, January 23 

   Vigil Mass 

 5:00 p.m.       +Doris Goodwin 
                Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

     Sunday, January 24 

 8:00 a.m     People of the Parish 
10:00 a.m.     Dr. Anthony Fauci 

  3:00 p.m*  +Helen & + Harold Sicknick                                          

  5:00 p.m    + Rose Todoroff 

 *Sung Traditional Latin Mass in Extraordinary Form 

 
 
 

        Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for January 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CONGREGATION MUST WEAR FACE COVERINGS 

UPON ENTRY. NO MASK – NO MASS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure 

 

                             January 10  - $3,362.00 

Mail Donations - $2,202.50 

On-Line Giving  $1,125.16 

 

Updated Christmas Collection  $17,850.00 

 

Thank you for your support of Corpus Christi Parish 

especially during Christmas. 

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 

in your will and estate planning.    

Sunday, January 17, 2021  

 Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“…Jesus turned and saw them following him and said to 

them, ‘What are you looking for ? ’”- John 1:38  What are 

you looking for?  Are you wasting your time looking for 

the material comforts of the world?  Or, is your heart 

longing for something deeper that can only be found by 

spending time with God?  Take time, each day, in silence 

and ask the Lord what it is that He wants you to do. 

 
MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS 

January 16 – January 22 
 

+Candle for Mary+ 
Joseph Chou 

 
+ Sacred Heart+ 
Special Intention 

Flocknote – Keep in touch with us via email and text!  All 

the happenings of Corpus Christi on a daily basis, ministry 

news & more. Text the word CHI-RHO  to 84576 Or sign 

u online at Corpuschristichurch2.flocknote.com 

 
Parish Giving is the premier online 
giving and payment system for 

Corpus Christi and church communities throughout the 
nation.   Please note at any time, you may begin ON 

LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: 

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that 

have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills 

online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to 

your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide 

exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your 

giving history just by logging in Visit our website: 

www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started. 

 

Human fraternity 

 

May the Lord give us the grace to 

live in full fellowship with our 

brothers and sisters of other 

religions, praying for one another, 

open to all. 

 

http://www.corpuschristisouthriver.org/


Corpus Christi establishing a new Prayer 

List for the sick of the parish.  Kindly call in 

to add names to the list.  Please keep in mind 

to notify the parish office when to remove the 

names.  Thank You. 

Please pray for the sick of our parish. 
Sam Saloom, Jr., Karen Kleinschmidt,  

Judi &Tony Zyskowski, Joann Heinlin. 
 

Lucky Calendar   
Don’t get shut out, there are still 13 more 
drawings to win extra $$$.  The next 
drawing date is Tuesday, February 2nd 1:00 
p.m. in the parish office.  Extra calendars 
are available after Masses or at the parish 

office.    EVEN WHEN YOU WIN, YOU HAVE MORE 

CHANCES BECAUSE YOUR TICKET GOES 

BACK INTO THE DRUM FOR THE NEXT  

DRAWING. 

 
If you know of someone who is homebound and 

would like to receive Communion, please call the 

parish office and arrangements will be made for Fr. 

Damian to visit with them. 

 
Many thanks for your donations for 

2020.  Your generosity was much 

appreciated especially during 

these difficult times. 

 

 

 

The Covid vaccine registration site is available for 
those who would like to register to get the vaccine.  
The Link below can be used; it prompts you to answer 
some questions to determine when you’re eligible to 
receive the vaccine.  If you have any medical 
conditions/situations, you should consult your doctor 

prior to receiving the vaccine.  

https://covidvaccine.nj.gov/ 
 

What do you Seek? 

The Corpus Christi Evangelization Ministry is hosting 

the innovative video-based program, The Search.  

This program is designed to evoke wonder as it takes 

participants on a journey through life’s enduring 

questions.  In seven beautifully filmed episodes, 

experts from the fields of science, medicine, 

psychology, art, and religious examine our place in 

the larger story of existence.  Watch the trailer here: 

https://player.vimeo.com/video/446879132 

 

Meetings will be on Tuesdays, starting February 9th.  

Each session will start at 7:30 pm and will be held 

virtually via zoom.  There is a $15 fee to help cover 

the cost of the study guide.  For questions or to 

Register, please email corpuschristievm@gmail.com 

or call  Andy @ 732-374-6394. 

Schedule for The Search: 

February 9 – February 16 - February 23 - March 2 

March 9 - March 16 - March 23. 

 
Corpus Christi Youth Group met on Sunday, January 

10th and decorated reusable small tote bags with happy 

birthday messages.  In each they added 1 birthday cone 

hat, 1 mug mix, 2 balloons, 1 candle and 1 lollipop.  All of 

the made birthday bags will be gifted to the SR Food Bank 

for families who can not afford the expense.  Next month’s 

meeting we will focus on specific items for the SR Food 

Pantry.  For the month of February the goal is to collect the 

following new and sealed items which are considered 

luxuries.  Can opener, salt, pepper, other spices, 

dishwashing detergent.  A drop-off box will be at the back 

of the church beginning in February for these items. 

 
 

Martin Luther King Jr. 

Monday, January 18, 2021 

Mass will be celebrated at 9:00 

a.m. Monday. 

The Parish Office will be  

closed and reopen on Tuesday, 

January 19, 2021 at 9:00 a.m. 

 

 

CONTRIBUTION STATEMENT 2020 

 

 Contribution statements are printed on 

requests only. If you would like a 

Contribution Statement for 2020, please fill 

out below and return it to the parish office. 

 

 

Name _________________________________ 

 

 

Phone   ___________________________ 

 

 

Pick up ______________ Mail _________ 

 

 


